
 

Office of Homewood Public Safety 
410-516-4600 

PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY 

To keep you informed: 

Baltimore Police are currently investigating an armed robbery that occurred in the 3000 block of 
Abell Avenue, on July 12, 2024, at about 6:44 PM.  At this time, a non-affiliate was taking items 
out of his car.  He was approached by a Gold Hyundai with three juvenile males all wearing black 
ski masks.  One of the males was armed with an firearm.  They asked the non-affiliate for his 
property.  The vehicle was last seen traveling West on 30th Street. The non-affiliate was not 
injured during the incident. 

Suspect Descriptions: 

Suspect #1: male, 15-17 yrs., black ski mask, displayed a firearm. 

Suspect #2: male, 15-17 yrs., black ski mask. 

Suspect #3: male, 15-17 yrs., black ski mask. 

Suspect Vehicle Description: 

Gold Hyundai 

 

Homewood Public Safety would like everyone to be aware of this incident and remind everyone 

that should you find yourself the victim of a robbery, do not resist and do not pursue 

suspects.  Always remember to stay calm, listen, observe intently, surrender any requested 

property and report the crime as soon as possible. 

For further information and tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website 

at https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/ 
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